

CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, Okla. 74465 • (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief

John Ketcher Deputy Chief

March 05, 1993

Russell Means American Indian Anti-Defamation Council 215 West Fifth Avenue Denver, Colorado 80204

Dear Russ:

It is impossible for me to even begin to keep up with all the activities of the American Indian Anti-Defamation Council in Denver. I have therefore decided to resign from the Advisory Board. If you recall, my commitment to you was to serve during the 1992 activities. I have done that and I hope my support was helpful.

Please consider this my official letter of resignation from the advisory board. Hope all is well with you.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief

WPM/AC:bb